
Shire of Victoria Plains 

NOTICE 

SHIRE ADMINISTRATION OFFICE

Due to Staff undertaking COVID-19 testing, the 
Shire Administration Office will be closed until 

Further Notice.  

Apologies for the inconvenience caused. 

Updated Notices will be provided at the earliest 
convenience. 

Glenda Teede 
Chief Executive Officer 

Shire of Victoria Plains 
Cavell Street 

CALINGIRI  WA 6569 

 27 April 2021 
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